
Union Middlesex Association of School 
Librarians Spring Dinner Meeting  

Thursday, April 25, 2018 

4:00 P.M. 

 LaDawna Harrington 

presents... New AASL Standards 

 
LaDawna Harrington, NJASL's Liaison to the AASL, will be presenting at this 
meeting.  She will be unveiling the NEW AASL Standards released back in 
November 2017.  We would like the meeting to be helpful for you by updating 
standards in your lesson plans, highlighting the importance of a media specialist to 
your administration, and advocating/adopting standards if your curriculum or 
department does not have a curriculum for media specialists. 

 

John P. Faber School High & Lehigh Streets Dunellen, NJ 08812  

RSVP: ​via Google Forms  

Questions: ​willoughbye@dunellenschools.org 

Please register by April 15, 2018​.   
 

Dinner catered by the Dunellen Hotel cost is $15.00 per person.  
UMASL Members and Non-members are welcome to this event.  

 
Mail checks payable to UMASL to: Beth Willoughby at Faber School (address above) 

 
Due to new procedures please enter by the side door in the staff parking lot. 

Beth will be there to greet you!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftGnGMNJ--ZWBU0i5ivOo75i2RJUU3VR-hNY9tgX7Cg3Xpeg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:willoughbye@dunellenschools.org

